
November 2015 

Mazereeuws in Zambia 

Dear Friends and Family, 
 

Hello from Zambia, where we have been busy helping 
families and communities recover from drought. 
 
As part of World Renew’s food assistance project, the 
beneficiaries are encouraged to participate in “food for 
work activities” that benefits their communities. They 
carry out these tasks eagerly, in thankfulness for the 
food they have received.  
 
We have been impressed with the numerous activities 
that they have completed and have included some 
pictures showing their accomplishments. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
   
 

1. In Adonsi, beneficiaries  mixed mud and applied it to the 
walls, to finish a home for two teachers. 

2. In Mabumbu, beneficiaries used traditional techniques to 
construct a building that can be used for storage of food 
when it rains and for community meetings. 

3. In Lutaba, beneficiaries will repair the roof on this     
building used for the school feeding program. 



4. In Mwandi, men and women worked together to clean the 
church property. 

5. Also in Mwandi, people carried water from the river to 
moisten clay on the roads so that they could pack it down 
and repair it. 

6. In Loanja, beneficiaries built a new storage building. 

We are thankful for the opportunity we had to complete 
this project and have enjoyed the expressions of pleasure 
as the beneficiaries have received their food. 
 
We have enjoyed some rain showers and continue to pray 
for rain so the harvest will provide food security for the 
people of Mwandi district.  
 
We look forward to seeing our family again on December 
3rd. and want to thank everyone for the emails and words 
of encouragement we received. 
 
Christian greetings, 
 
Rients & Margaret 

The building that you see started in photo 2 is now     
complete (behind the group). 


